Public Hearing Shinnston City Council 

For Comment on:

City Of Shinnston, West Virginia

January 26, 2015
The Public Hearing of the Shinnston City Council for AN ORDINANCE BY THE CITY OF SHINNSTON AUTHORIZING A NEW WASTE MATERIALS SERVICE AGREEMENT WITH ENTERPRISE SANITATION, INC. THAT WILL TAKE EFFECT ON THE DATE OF EXECUTION BY CITY MANAGER was called to order at 7:00 P.M. in Council Chambers on Monday, January 26, 2015 by Mayor Sam DeMarco. Mayor Sam DeMarco, Councilpersons Rodney Strait, James Coulter, Brian Parish, and Patrick Kovalck were present. Vice-Mayor Bob Burnett and Councilperson Mary Ann Ferris were absent. Also present were City Manager Travis Blosser, City Attorney Trey Simmerman, and City Clerk Kathleen Panek.

It was ascertained a quorum was present.
City Manager Blosser explained we have been operating without a contract since 2012. The Public Service Commission denied a previous attempt by the City to bid out the waste hauling for the City. There was a discussion of the contract by Council members.

There was no further Public Comment.

The Public Hearing was closed at 7:20 P. M.

________________________________________

Kathleen Panek, City Clerk

Date Accepted by Council:

_________________________________________

Sammy J. DeMarco, Mayor

